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I believe we should NOT require in-person voting in Oregon. Oregon has always 

been a state in which freedoms are important, and the freedom to vote by mail is 

extremely important to me. Many Oregonians do not have flexibility in their daily 

schedules that allow them to vote in-person at a polling place. Keep mail-in voting in 

Oregon.  


